
December 2022 Newsletter

Welcome to our December Newsletter.

Carol Service

Rehearsals are well underway for this year’s Carol Service. The Carol Service 
takes place on the 19th of December at 7.30pm in Newbridge Church. All 
welcome. Your child should wear a Christmas jumper/T-Shirt, santa hat if they 
have one, and their navy pants/skirt on the night, unless they are in the nativity 
scene.

Newbridge Tidy Town

Pupils from the school have been asked to sing in Newbridge Hall on Sunday the 
18th of December. Details to follow.

8th of December

Children from our Confirmation and Communion classes  attended mass this 
morning in Toghergar church at 9:30am. Thank you to all who helped make this 
possible.

Christmas Hamper

Tickets for our very popular Christmas hamper will be on sale from this 
Thursday, 8th of December at 2 euro per ticket. Please support by donating 
prizes and buying tickets.

Christmas Reindeer

Ballaghlea National School’s reindeer can be seen at the side entrance to 
Corbett’s Court, Eyre Square. If you are visiting Galway in the coming weeks, 
why not visit the reindeer take a picture and send it to the school!

Christmas Rugby Blitz

3rd and 4th class pupils will be taking part in a blitz in Creggs on the 15th of 
December.



Active Challenges

The Active School’s active challenges continue this week, up to the 9th of 
December. Thank you to the committee for organising such fun challenges- 
which included Valerie’s bootcamp, using the walkway, cardio desk drumming to 
mention a few!

School Jersey

Thank you to our 6th class pupils who chose the design of our new school jerseys,
we look forward to wearing them in the new year! 

Christmas Holidays

School will close at 12.30 on Wednesday 21st December. You may collect your 
child anytime between 12.00 and 12.30

We wish you a safe and happy Christmas.


